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REPRESENTATIVES from approximately 20 large
construction firms attended a Centrifuge
Uranium Enrichment Proposal Conference on
plantsite on Thursday, December 15. After

a short bus tour of the proposed site, they
were briefed on varjous aspects of the
project by DOE personnel from the area of-
fice and Oak Ridge. The new centrifuge
plant, estimated to cost between $4.2 and
$4.5 billion in 1978 dollars, will add 8.8
million separative work units. Prospective
contractors must submit their proposals by
January 23, 1978

WILLIAM R. MILLER has become GT&R's Director,
Governmental Personnel Relations. In his

new position, Miller is responsible for
ensuring corporate compliance with federal,
state and local laws in EEQ as well as OSHA
areas. It also was announced that Dr.
Cl1ifford Johnson has been named Corporate
Medical Director. Both men were formerly
GAT employees.

A SPECIAL ONE-DAY BLOODMOBILE VISIT took
place on plantsite on January 4, 1978. It
was done to answer an urgent request from
the Tri-State Red Cross as a result of re-
cent large blood demands plus a critically
Tow supply. Their hope was for a maximum
of 120 donors. GAT employees responded
generously as 178 pints were collected --
outstanding results for a 5%-hour Bloodmo-
bile visit:.!

THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY has extended for
three years its contract with the National
Lead Company of Ohio. Operating DOE's Feed
Materials Production Center, the current
annual operating cost is about $19 million
and employs approximately 615 people.

THE AVERAGE eight-hour-a-day job-holder has
to work two hours and 42 minutes a day to
pay his federal, state and local taxes.

That adds up to four months and four days

a year before you start working for yourself.
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THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation has issued a

Draft Environmental Statement (DES) on the
environmental considerations associated with
the application of Ohio Edison Company and
four other utilities for permits to build

the proposed two-unit Erie Nuclear Plant, in
Erie County, Ohio. The site is about 55 miles
southeast of Toledo and 34 miles west of
Cleveland.

MAJOR CORPORATIONS are getting into the mail
order business increasingly. The increased
participation by larger corporations is due
to the evident growth and profitability of
the business. Additionally, technological
developments such as home video recording
and playback will be adding great impetus
to in-home sales in future years.

U.S. MANUFACTURERS are flying highest in the
fastest climbing world aircraft market. This
js the field called "general aviation,"
which embraces non-military and non-airline
equipment. Through September this year, U.S.
firms produced 12,524 units, or 94 percent
of all free world production. The U.S. pro-
jects 1977 shipments at $1.4 billion, up 14
percent from the 1976 figure.

MANY PEOPLE have seen article after article
tel1ing how the federal government is taking
care of us--excessively--at the expense of
the taxpayer-consumer. "Don't drink the con-
tents of your car battery." That's what the
Consumer Product Safety Commission requires
auto battery manufacturers to tell consumers
via a label attached to each battery built.
The cost to consumers? A mere $5 million a
year!!

AS WE REFLECT upon the recent holidays --

good food and families and friends together--
a pause to look ahead toward 1978 is in order.
On behalf of NATE HURT and all GAT management,
the very best to you and yours in the year
ahead of us.!




WHO'S WHO IN MANAGEMENT

LAWRENCE E. TAYLOR is Manager, Purchasing and Materials Division. That Division
includes the Purchasing, Traffic, Receiving, Janitor Service, Materials, Mail
Service, and Records Management Departments. He reports to DALE E. CARVER,
Assistant General Manager, Administration.

Larry joined The Goodyear Tire & Rubber Company in Akron
in February 1956 as a member of the Production Squadron.
He later was named Senior Expediter in 1959 and Buyer in
1961. Subsequently, he was promoted to Manager, Chemical
Purchasing in 1967 and to Purchasing Agent in 1972. He
transferred to Goodyear Atomic in August 1976 as Division
Manager.

Larry is originally from the Ottawa, I11inois area. He
attended Purdue University, obtaining a B.S. Ch. E. degree.
The Taylors have two children, Christopher (age 13) and
Lisa who is 20 and attends Mijami University. His outside
interest at the present time is moving into their new home, a "Yankee Barn" style,
at Lake White. When the weather changes you will find him on the tennis courts
and the golf course. Larry is a former Goodyear 1st flight golf champion. He
also belongs to the Foremen's Club, and is a Little League coach.

GAT NAMES AND FACES IN THE NEWS

E. E. Wagner J. M. Mahoney D. L. Scott K. Ralston S. H. Hulett

EDWARD E. WAGNER was elected to another term as Councilman for the city of
Chillicothe. This is Ed's third term.

JUDITH M. MAHONEY recently attended the Department of Energy special meeting
on "Procurement Systems" in Rosslyn, Virginia.

DONALD L. SCOTT and KENNETH RALSTON received notification that their X-ray
powder diffraction data have been accepted and published by the J.C.P.D.S.
(Joint Committee on Powder Diffraction Standards) International Centre for
Diffraction Data.

SAMUEL H. HULETT made a special presentation to the medical staff at Mercy
Hospital in Portsmouth on the "Emergency Treatment of Radiation Victims." He
also showed a film on the same subject to several shifts at the hospital. The
same program will be presented to other area hospitals.
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